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SUNDAY 14TH NOVEMBER 2021

HI FAMILIES OF ST COLUMBA'S,

Remembrance Sunday
Remember, Sunday 14th November is also Sunday School Sunday. Service starts at
10.45am with our young people in church for the Act of Remembrance, before leaving for
their activities downstairs. They will return before the end of service to place their crafted
poppies at the communion table. Remembrance Sunday is a significant one for many
people and having our children involved is an important part of it.

Fiona has found some activities for those who can not be with us on Sunday and they can
be found here;
https://www.redtedart.com/remembrance-day-activities/
https://rfour.org/childrensmessage_b_51.html
https://www.activityvillage.co.uk/remembrance-day-colouring-pages

Looking ahead please make sure the 12th December is firmly in your diary. We are looking
forward to seeing many of you for Christingle making, a pizza dinner and a service at 5pm. 

Take care Lucy 

https://www.redtedart.com/remembrance-day-activities/
https://rfour.org/childrensmessage_b_51.html
https://www.activityvillage.co.uk/remembrance-day-colouring-pages

